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Newsletter 
Friday, 23rd November 2018 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 

Last week we raised an incredible £442.90 for Children In Need through your kind donations 
towards 'Silly Sock Day'. This money will be sent direct to the charity.  Many thanks for 
supporting the day, the children and staff all had a fabulous time as you can see via our school 
facebook page. 
 

This week we have all been very busy with individual class progress meetings, looking at the 
progress and attainment that each child is making in every subject.  Each child has been 
discussed in detail and interventions, mentoring and stretch it groups have been identified, 
you will be able to find out more about your child at parents evening on Monday. 
 

Our staff have also been moderating with other schools from Leigh, Lowton, Golborne, 
Atherton and Tyldesley this week!  It has been a wonderful opportunity to compare with 
schools locally. 
 

Next week we will be filming a Christmas video with the children.  Please ensure that your 
child has returned their permission slip if you want them to be on the video as it will be being 
shared on social media.  We are aware that some parents do not want this for a number of 
reason, these children will still join in the festivities but not appear on the final version.   
 

You too are very welcome to be on the video by coming along to school at 2:00 on Tuesday 
afternoon when we will be hosting a parents video session, we would love to see groups of 
parents singing along and joining in too! The filming will be on Monday for the children and 
Tuesday for the adults, Christmas accessories are more than welcome such as; hats, tinsel, 
headbands, even inflatable musical instruments if you have them! We do ask that children 
remain in their school uniform, however, adults are welcome to wear a Christmas jumper if 
they wish.  We look forward to seeing you! 
 

Next week we will also be holding 'RE in Action' days on Wednesday, Thursday and Friday 
with all lessons having a focus around the Christian ethos we have in school.  We will be 
ending the week with a Family Worship in the school hall.  Just collect your child as normal 
and make you way around to the hall doors.  The worship will take place from 3:45 - 4:15 led 
by Reverend Jonathan, it would be lovely for the children to see you all getting involved. 
 

Have a lovely weekend and I hope to see as many of you as are available on Tuesday and 
Friday! 
 

Kind regards 
 

Mrs L Boardman 
Head of School 
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